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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

The Great burn is in my backyard, and a critical piece of wild land near the urban area of Missoula. It needs to be

protected from additional motorized use. 

 

 

 

I utilize the area for backpacking, hiking and back country skiing All of these uses are incompatible with

increased motor use. 

 

 

 

The entire area should continue to be managed as recommended Wilderness. 

 

 

 

This area should be managed as proposed Wilderness 

 

 

 

Cayuse Creek And Kelly creek are worthy of wild and scenic River status 

 

 

 

Quiet, and solitude should be one of the primary management strategies for this area Wilderness is appropriate

for this area 

 

 

 

Thanks for your efforts to create a forest plan that keeps this area compatible for Wilderness


